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protect our water

JAN 2 5 2010

"SBssassar
Please strengthen the regulations that protect our water. PLEASE. I want my grandkici to
have clean water for their grandkids. There doesn't seem to be much of an outcry about it,
but I think it is the most important issue of all. Please don't let shale ruin our water.
Sandy Hartzell
Adams County


